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On behalf of the Federation of Animal Care and Control Agencies I present this letter of
appreciation and accreditation to Dr Christine Wilford, President of “Feral Cat
Spay/Neuter Project” and Julie White, Executive Director for their vision, dedication, and
passion in reducing the number of homeless cats through free spay/neuter surgeries.

Congratulations on altering 20,000 felines. You play a very important role in helping to
reduce pet overpopulation in this region.

Don J , President
Washmgton State Federation of Animal Care and Control Agencies



